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“I will be analyzing Governor Cuomo’s Budget Proposal very thoroughly in the coming days

and weeks.  I will continue to work hard for a balanced budget that does not include any tax

increases. For the past two years, Long Islanders and Third Senate District taxpayers have

been shortchanged by Albany politicians.  I will work hard to make sure that our district's

interests and region's interests are not ignored. "

 


